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1. Overall Description: 

SA2 thanks SA3 for their liaison, where SA3 informed SA2 that they are currently considering naming the 
interfaces defined in the draft TS of support for subscriber certificates. The current draft TS specifies interfaces, 
which are currently named A, B, C, and D. The proposed interface names for them are Ub, Ua, Bb, and Ba 
respectively. 
According to SA2’s knowledge, none of the proposed new reference point identifiers has been used so far. It 
was noted however that reference points within the “B series” (e.g. Bc) are so far exclusively used for interfaces 
related to billing as defined in TS 32.200 by SA5. Thus SA2 kindly asks SA3 to re-consider the use of reference 
point identifiers Ba and Bb. Instead, for example, the “Z series” could be used, as it is currently used in SA3 
specifications only. 
 
2. Actions: 

To SA3 group. 

ACTION: Thus SA2 kindly asks SA3 to re-consider the use of reference point identifiers Ba and Bb. 
Instead, for example, the “Z series” could be used, as it is currently used in SA3 specifications only. 
 
3. Date of Next SA2 Meetings: 

SA2 #35 27-31 October 2003   Bangkok 

SA2 #36 24-28 November 2003   Sophia Antipolis 
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